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Unit 2 Academic Foundation Elects Officers

The Bond County Unit 2 Aca-
demic Foundation held its annual
meeting recently.

Seven foundation board mem-
bers were re-elected to two year
terms. They were Ashley Driemey-
er, Amanda Dussold, Valerie Klen-
ke, Ryan Mifflin, Chance Vohlken,
Laura Wall, and Katie Weiss.
Luke Hohlt was welcomed as a new
board member.

Retiring board members, Don
Reed and Jim Keaster, were recog-
nized for their many years of ser-
vice to the foundation.

Officers for the year include Don
Dillon, president; Brant Frey, vice
president; Valerie Klenke, secre-
tary; and Amanda Dussold, trea-
surer.

Memberships in the Unit 2 Aca-
demic Foundation are available

" starting at $25.

To Begin Review Of
Applications For Grants

The foundation is preparing to
review teacher grant applications
for the eurrent school year.

Teachers are invited to apply for
Academic Foundation grants each
year, requesting money for proj-
ects and equipment purchases
the Unit 2 School District is un-
able to fund through their budget.
A committee reviews all appli-
cations and selects a number of
projects to fund in the fall. Past
grants have been used to fund
purchases such as crayons, flash
cards, books, computers and elec-

tronic equipment, rocket kits, and
musical instruments.

Numerous requests have been
received for 2016-2017 projects
in K-12 classrooms in Greenville,
Pocahontas, and Sorento schools.
Requested amounts range from
$75 to $6,000.

The foundation’s Teacher Grant
Committee will review the applica-
tions and award as many grants as
possible. Individuals, groups, and
businesses are also welcome to ful-
ly or partially fund grant requests.

For information about helping
with the funding of classroom proj-
ects in Unit 2 schools, contact Don
Dillon at 618-664-9479.



